March 22, 2021
Dear Student,
Our church has college scholarship funds available for members of our congregation and for those active in the church’s youth program at the present or in the past.  These annually awarded funds are available to you for the 2021-2022 school year and are renewable upon application, for a maximum of four years.  
Your application is to be turned into the church office no later than May 15, 2021.  We will be making our selections at our May meeting and you will be informed of your scholarship by June 15, 2021.
We are excited to be able to offer financial support to our college students, for we value your participation in the life of Congregational-Presbyterian Church.  We are proud of you and your continuing education, and we wish you success in your ongoing studies.
Blessings to you,
Rona Meske
CPC Fund Chair
The Congregational-Presbyterian Church Fund
College Scholarship Application
Application Deadline: May 15, 2021
Date:   _________________
Name: _________________________________________________________________________________________
Address: ______________________________________________________________________________________







City

State 
   
 Zip
Parent(s) Name: _______________________________________________________

     Address: _____________________________________________________
High School attended: ________________________________________   Graduation Date: ________
College/University attended this past year, (if applicable):_______________
College/University attending this fall: _____________________________________________________
Year in school this fall:  _________________ Full-time or Part-time: ________
If Part-time list # of hours you plan to take per semester: _______________
Major or Field of Interest: ___________________________________________________________________
Current grade point average: ___________________
Are you a member of Congregational-Presbyterian Church? ____________
Submit, on a separate sheet of paper, a written response to each of the following:
1. How have you been involved in the life of Congregational-Presbyterian Church?
2. What activities or interests do you have outside of your major studies?
3. How do you hope to use your education in the future?  What type of courses do you plan to take to meet your goal?
Include with this application:
1. A recent picture of yourself for our bulletin board.

2. A recommendation.

Signature of Applicant: ___________________________________________________________________

Return application, written responses to questions, picture, and recommendation to:
Rona Meske, CPC Fund Chair
Congregational-Presbyterian Church
709 6th Street
Lewiston, ID  83501
Reviewed by CPC Fund Ministry


on _______________________








